
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 All Saints  

   Catholic Primary School 

            NEWS! 
 

F R I D A Y  1 6 T H  N O V E M B E R  

Hazel Grove 

GOLBORNE 

WA3 3LU 

Tel: (01942 747655) 

Email:  

enquiries@admin.golborneallsaints.wigan.sch.uk 

Website:  

www.golborneallsaints.co.uk  

Headteacher: Mrs W Hughes 

NEXT WEEK 
 
Monday:   Theatre Company in  
                     School-Performing 
                     The BFG, Singing &  
                     Football Club  
Tuesday:      Choir & Art Club 
                     School Photographs  
Wednesday:   School Photographs 
Thursday:    Various Sports Club                                     
Friday:   Bottle Day (non uniform), 
                     Mad Science & Spelling     
                     Club   

Attendance %     No of Lates 

Reception: 96.0%  2 

Y1:  99.3%  6 

Y2:  100.0%   1 

Y3:          99.3%  3 

Y4:  96.5%  6 

Y5:  98.7%  4 

Y6  98.1%  0 

Well done to Y2 with the 100% attendance 

for last week.  

CHRISTMAS FAIR FRIDAY 30th NOVEMBER 

A reminder that our Christmas Fair is on  

Friday 30th November 3.15pm - 6.30pm 

A big thank you for the chocolate donations brought in today. 

‘BOTTLE’ DAY   

We are having a non uniform day next Friday 23rd November in  

return for donations of bottle items. 

A REQUEST FOR GOOD QUALITY USED TOYS 

If anyone has any unwanted, good quality used toys can you please send 

them into school for our Toy Tombola Stall. 

CAKES/REFRESHMENTS 

If anyone would like to donate cakes/biscuits for our refreshment stall, can 

you please send them into school on the day. 

IF ANYONE WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A STALL 

For a small donation, you can have a stall at the Fair; please  

contact the school office if you are interested.  

AWARDS OF THE WEEK! 

 
          MANNERS OF THE WEEK     WORKER OF THE WEEK NEAT OF THE WEEK VALUE OF THE WEEK  

            

Y1 Jade Rogers         Hanna Sobieraj  Oliver Affection  Ellie Hill (resilience) 

Y2 Rihanna Hughes       Joni Appleton   Phoebe Wilde  Lucy Stafford (respect) 

Y3 Anya Ryder-Kelly        Victoria Wozniak  Alfie Pye   Thomas Cadman (honesty) 

Y4 Amy Dumencic        Kyle Weeks   Mia Seddon  Lacie-Mai C-Hodson (friendship) 

Y5 Freya-Sky Farrell       Abigail Dodd   Erin Lloyd  Harvey Calland (resilience) 

Y6 Katie Bishop       Alfie Jones   Alexis Anderton  Finley Beale (happiness) 

        

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL! 

WIGAN & LEIGH HOSPICE TEDDIES 

Christmas cuddly toys are on sale in 

the school office at a cost of £2 each.  

All monies raised will be for Wigan & 

Leigh Hospice. 

Many thanks for your support. 

WALKING BUS 

Parents and children must wait  

outside the Library gates at the 

rear as this is the designated    

collection area.  

Y1 ADVENT ASSEMBLY 

This is taking place on Friday 

30th November at 9.00am in 

school. Parents / carers of 

children in Y1 are welcome to 

come along. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Many thanks for those who sent in  

donations for Children in Need today.   

We will let you know how much we have 

raised on next week’s newsletter.  

Y4 MUSIC ENSEMBLE 

Parents / carers of children in Y4 are  

invited to watch a short music performance 

on Wednesday 12th December at 9:00am in 

the school hall.   

Please come along if you can as it will give 

you the opportunity to see how the children 

are progressing with their music. 

GOLBORNE CHRISTMAS 

MARKET  

This event will be on hosted 

on Saturday 1st December at 

Peter Kane Square from 

10am. There will be crafts, 

drinks & much more to enjoy. 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Many thanks for your kind  

generosity in support of  

Operation Christmas Child.   

We collected 38 boxes to send to 

children in other countries who are 

less fortunate than our own. 

ST CATHERINES OF SIENA AND ALL SAINTS PARISH CHRISTMAS 

FAYRE 

Their Christmas Fayre will be held on Saturday 1st December at All Saints 

Social Centre. There will be a variety of stalls and refreshments. 

All proceeds are in aid of St. Catherine of Siena & All Saints parish funds.    


